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To all members of the NSCC when using an ophthalmoscope or in any 
evaluation of the patients' eye(s), please state the following:

"This is a Chiropractic examination involving your eye.  It is evaluating issues 
related to your Chiropractic examination however; it does not take place of an 
eye health examination performed by a qualified optometrist or medical 
doctor."


